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From: The BOSFIVE/SLT/EDC

To: Matthew Cook <mkc985@aol.com>

Cc: Suzanne Allen de Sanchez/PV/EDC@TCP

Sent by: Judi E McCallum/PV/EDC

Mr. Cook,

Supervisor Santiago will request a continuance of items 14 and 15 to the August 24th meeting, since she 
will be out of town on the 17th.

Thank you, and our sincere condolences to you and your uncle's family. 

Judi McCallum
Assistant to Supervisor Norma Santiago
530.621.6577

Matthew Cook 08/06/2010 01:49:11 PMDear Norma:Serrano has requested that items 1...

Serrano

Matthew Cook to: bosfive 08/06/2010 01:49 PM

Dear Norma:Serrano has requested that items 14 and 15 on the Tuesday  
Agenda be continued for one week. We got the lengthy staff reports  
last night and would like to appropriately review and respond to much  
of what was contained therein. A week will allow us to do that.
On a personal note, I need to continue to attend the funeral of my  
uncle who died in a boating accident in Tahoe earlier this week. His  
funeral is Tuesday morning.
We would appreciate your support of this request. Because we have  
consultants from out of town, we would like to confirm this  
continuance, if possible, on Monday.
Thanks.
Mike
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